

Fire Drill Procedures Addendum – Buttercup Primary Schools Reopening July 2020

The Headteacher will ensure that all staff and students are aware of the fire drill procedures. This will be done on the 29th June for staff and the first day in school for all children and pupils.

As children/students will be confined to one group or ‘bubble’, the teacher will be responsible for ensuring that they exit the building with their group and assemble at the appropriate point if the fire alarm sounds. Teachers will be responsible for checking the attendance for these pupils and will await instruction from the senior member of staff to re-enter the building.

During the Covid-19 outbreak, due consideration will be given to social distancing where we can. However, preservation of life takes precedent and in the event of a fire the priority will be to exit the building immediately via the nearest available fire exit.

These revised arrangements will be subject to ‘practice’ during the period of wider reopening.
